
Scoil Chéile Chríost Rathmore NS 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Second Class will be going to Fort Lucan on their school tour on Tuesday 19th June. 
We will be leaving the school at 9.00am sharp and will be returning to the school 
before 2.45pm. 
 
Children will need to wear their school tracksuit and runners, bring a packed lunch, 
plenty of drinks with them and a rain jacket/sun cream. Children are to bring a towel, a 
spare change of clothes, shoes and a bag to put their wet clothes into as one of the 
activities involves water.  
 
Total cost of this tour is: €22.00.  This money should be paid to the school before 
Friday 15th June. Please return confirmation slip with your payment.  Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
_______________________    ______________________   
Robbie Jameson     Caitriona Lancaster    
Principal.      2nd Class Teacher     
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

2nd Class Tour – Fort Lucan           Tuesday 19th June. 
 
 
___________________________ will – will not be going on school tour to Fort Lucan 
 
I have enclosed a cheque – cash for €22.00 
 
Signed: ___________________________________ Date: _________________________ 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________ Class:_________________________ 
 
 
 
Please note that if your child requires an inhaler make sure you send it into school with them 
on the day. 
 
__________________________________________________ requires an inhaler and needs to take _____________ puffs  
 
when needed or every _____________________ hours.  
 
 


